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Parents evening 

A reminder that parents evenings 

are taking place next week. 

Please book your appointment 

via parent booking. If your child 

attends nursery please use the 

sign up sheets. 

 

After school clubs 

After school clubs will be continuing next 

term. At the end of next week we will be 

sending out more information about 

signing up for the summer term. 

Remember these are on a first come first 

serve basis. 

 

Parking on the road 

Please can I remind you to park considerately on the road. There are times when 

cars have parked close to Martin, the Lollypop man, and this makes it unsafe for 

Martin and the children crossing the road. 

 

IRock Band 

It has been wonderful having IRock in schools every Wednesday and I know the children who have participated 

have thoroughly enjoyed it. Further to Mrs Jones’ letter, it is with sadness that, due to budget cuts, we will not be 

able to continue with this unless we have more paid places by parents. The cost is £38.95 per month which 

provides 30 minutes of tuition every Wednesday morning. This provides them with an opportunity to try the 

guitar, vocals, keyboard and drums and there is a concert at the end of each term. If you are interested, please 

log in and register via this link Enrol | iRock Rock and Pop Band Lessons (irockschool.com) If we do not have 

enough children enrolled by Wednesday next week we will sadly have to end this offer. 

 

 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you to everyone 

who donated for the Red 

Nose Day, Comic Relief. 

 

Speed limit 

Just to make you all aware that the speed limit outside the school is changing to 

20mph. 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

15TH March 2024 

It has been a lovely week at Spring Meadow. The Year Two children enjoyed a trip to the Cathedral. 

Year One have been busy practising their production. Reception, Clover and nursery have been 

enjoying learning about growing and planting. We are looking forward to the choir performing at the 

Ely music festival on Monday. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.irockschool.com/enrol

